

The F.U.L.L. committee is striving to revitalize and restore the outdoor learning environments we currently have and develop additional site enhancements to encourage outdoor learning opportunities for our next generation of Fairfield Union Learners.

As part of these ongoing efforts, park benches are being placed in the outdoor learning spaces. To help defray the cost of the benches, Fairfield Union patrons can purchase a commemorative brass plaque that will be placed on one of the wooden benches. The cost of each plaque will be \$100.

Return completed forms by mail or in person to:

Fairfield Union Local Schools Attn. F.U.L.L. Committee 6417 Cincinnati-Zanesville Rd. NE Lancaster, OH 43130

Checks should be made payable to Fairfield Union Land Lab

Phone #:
*
plete a form for each.